
SANDHURST PARISH COUNCIL 

Chairman R. Davies        Clerk P.Langley 07305 164838   E mail sandhurstpc@gmail.com 

A vacancy has arisen following the resignation of a Parish Councillor. The Parish of Sandhurst now 

wishes to co-opt one Councillor to fill that vacancy.  

 Applications are invited by filling out the form below. 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a Parish Councillor. Please provide the below information to 

assist the council in making their decision. 

 
 Full Name & Title   
 

 
Home Address 
 

 
Home Telephone  
 

 
Mobile Telephone 

 
E Mail Address 

 
Signature 

Reasons for applying   
Please provide the council with your reasons for wanting to become a Parish Councillor. 
 
 

Please return your completed application to the Clerk to the council along with Co-option Eligibility 

Form. Your application will be considered at the next available Parish Council meeting, where a vote 

will be held to decide whether the council agrees to co-opt you onto Sandhurst Parish Council. 

General Data Protection Regulations 2018. 

 The information provided on this application will remain Private and Confidential. 


